MUPY faculty member received an Honorary Plaque for Narcotics Prevention
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August 26, 2020

Congratulations to Dr. Anunchai Assawamakin, a faculty member in MUPY’s Department of Pharmacology,
who officially received an “Honorary Plaque for Distinguished Personnel for Narcotics Prevention”.

This award was conferred by the Ministry of Justice’s Office of the Narcotics Control Board, and the
awarding ceremony was arranged on August 26, 2020, at Royal Thai Army Club, Bangkok.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2758



